
Convention Registration FAQs 
 

• When will I be able to register for Convention? 
Convention registration will open on February 26 and will remain open through 
March 26. 

• I don’t plan to attend Diocesan Convention, but I would like to go to the Eucharist 
and reception at St. James in Alexandria the night before. Do I need to register? 
Yes, you should register as a Visitor. We need a head count to determine how 
much food to order for the reception. 

• I was elected a Convention Alternate at my church’s annual meeting but am not 
needed to replace any of our delegates. However, I’d still like to attend 
Convention. Do I need to register? 
Yes. Make sure you register as a Visitor, not a Delegate, since you will not be 
serving as a Delegate. 

• I am not a Delegate or clergyperson but am coming to Diocesan Convention to 
display a ministry that I lead at my church. Do I need to register? 
Yes, you should register as a Vendor. 

• I will be attending Convention as a Delegate from my church and have also been 
asked to set up a display table to showcase a diocesan commission I’m on. Do I 
register as a Delegate or a Vendor? 
You should register as a Delegate and also indicate on the registration form that 
you need a display table. 

• The rector at my church certified me as a delegate back in January. Do I still 
need to register for Convention? 
Yes. Delegate Certification is not the same thing as Convention registration. 
Everyone who is attending Convention must register so that we will know how 
many tables to set up, how much food to order, etc. 

 


